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I have inspected the proposed area applied for diversion on 08/06/2020; the
area requested by the User Agency is 0.13 Ha. for laying of underground pipelines for a
distance of 1.30kms with a width of 1mt for providing drinking water facility to

Usilampatty Municipality.

The proposed area is forest land of Aundipatty South Reserved Forest, Aundipatty
South Beat, Aundipatty Range. The area is along the Madurai - Coachin National highways,
the area is side of the road devoid of vegetation with no tree growth and no important

monuments.

Since the project is essential for providing drinking water to Usilampatty

Municipality, the diversion of 0.13Ha. of forest land may be permitted.

District Forest Officer,

Theni Forest Division, Theni.
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